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From: Baker, Prof R. 
Sent: 25 November 2002 08:53 
m o:~[..~..?....~..?....~..?....~..?....~.~.a...e.?~.?....~..?....~..?....~..?....~..] 
Subject: RE: Gosport War Memorial Hospital death certificate. 

Thanks 

Richard Baker 

...... Original Message ..... From:r ........................ Cod-e--A ........................ i [mailtoL ................................................................................. J 
Sent: 24 November 2002 15:12 
T o: [~ZZZ- ~Z~ .-.0.~_e-~ .-.A.-ZZZZZ] 
Subject: Gosport War Memorial Hospital death certificate. 

Professor Baker 

Please see the attached response from Mike Gill’s team following Sir Liam’s 
request that they look into the MCCD issued in December 2001. Please let me 
know if you need any further information. 

thanks very much 

Rachel Dickson 
PS/CMO 

tel: 020 7210 5150 
..... Forwarded by Rachel Dickson/PR-OFF/DOH/GB on 24/11/2002 15:01 ..... 

Yvonne 
Arthurs 
Sent by: 
Yvonne 
Arthurs 

To: Rachel Dickson/PR-OFF/DOH/GB@DOH 
cc: Mike GilI/DHSC/DOH/GB@DOH 
Subject: Gosport War Memorial Hospital death 

certificate. 

20/11/2002 
15:24 
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Rachel 
Following a telephone with Sir Liam yesterday I can confirm that Dr B 
agreed to refrain from providing in patient medical care for patients at 
Gosport Hospital in of out of hours, from February 2002. This agreement 
was reconfirmed in July 2002. She is not now admitting patients to the 
hospital in any capacity. The death cert which Prof Baker uncovered was 
dated 25th December 2001 and appears to predate the agreement. 
Can you pass this on to Liam on his return and let myself or Mike know if 
there is any further action needed. 

Yvonne Arthurs. 
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